From:

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:32 PM

To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Planning Richmondhill

<planning@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Applications for official plan Oneida crescent

Hi, I dont think this should proceed at Oneida crescent. I have been living at 39 oneida for at least 5 years and it is already a very busy crescent. The traffic, especially in the morning, is terrible and it takes a long time to move when people are dropping off kids across the street. Sometimes people speeding. It's not safe. Many condos and residents already thus pollution, dust....

Also the views that are left will be ruined for many. Thank you

Rula

From:

Date: 2020-12-14 11:20 a.m. (GMT-05:00)

To: clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: notice of complete applications for 0 Oneida crescent

Hello again from Rula Morcos

Lph8, 39 Oneida crescent, Richmond hill

I wish to reiterate my previous serious concerns that I am against this. We were told townhomes to be built when I moved here. The visibility when turning corners is bad and with so many condos on this half crescent (nearing 20) this is very dangerous for residents. It is already a very busy area and many drive fast so I'm concerned about accidents. The views will be gone and the weather will affect our quality of life. There is a school across the street and its already very difficult to drive here when parents picking up and dropping kids. Its dangerous for the kids as well. Please consider my points and I wish to stay updated. Thank you